

Owasso Public Schools

January 18, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Today, my 1400+ 9th and 10th grade students, 75+ teachers, along with several administrators and staff had the pleasure of listening to Ken Freeman talk about life and choices. One would think that this many people couldn't be engaged listeners and stay respectfully quiet for 45 minutes, and they would be half right....Engaged, yes, but there was too much laughter and too many elicited responses to be quiet. We were mesmerized by the skill of a powerful speaker who knows how to reach an audience. According to one of my assistants, "This was the best assembly that we have ever had! I couldn't believe our students stayed that quiet for that long." That would be my summation, too.

I don't know who will read this, or what your needs for a speaker are, but if you ever have the chance for Ken Freeman to speak to your students, youth group, or any adult group, you need to let him. He is outstanding! He will share his life with you and bring on laughter, tears and AWE. He is AWESOME!

Sincerely,

Don Huggins, Principal

Owasso Mid High School

Owasso, OK 74055

(918) 274-3000